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ZODIAC®

SPOT ON™

Flea & Tick Control for Dogs

Over 14 kg (30 lbs.) 

Kills adult fleas and ticks

Easy to use; spreads through the natural 
motion of the animal

When necessary, apply once a month

DO NOT USE ON CATS

Apply to Two Spots for

Head to Tail Flea & Tick Control

   DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Permethrin ...............  45%

REG. NO. 25920  P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
    3 Months Supply
Net Contents: 3 tubes x 2 ML each 

3 MONTH SUPPLY

FIRST MONTH
SECOND MONTH
THIRD MONTH

ZODIAC® SPOT™ ON for Dogs Over 14 kg (30 lbs)

FLEA & TICK CONTROL FOR DOGS



GENERAL INFORMATION:

ZODIAC® SPOT ON™ kills fleas and ticks for 21 Days. It is most
effective when used as part of a total program aimed at
reducing fleas and ticks in the dog's environment. For
effective flea and tick control, treatment of the pet should
be combined with the sanitation of any area used by the pet. 
Vacuum floors, carpets, furniture, etc. (discard vacuum bag
after use) and wash the pet's bedding, living quarters, and
surrounding areas.  If pest problems persists, an insecticidal
premise treatment (e.g. ZODIAC® Premise Sprays) may be
required.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

DO NOT USE THIS PRODUCT ON CATS. This product is packaged in
single dosage tubes. This package contains three monthly 2 mL
dosages. 

Remove one applicator tube from package and hold in an upright
position. Simply twist cap to break the seal of the tube.
Remove cap carefully. Position the tip of the tube on the
dog's back between the shoulder blades and squeeze out half
the contents of the tube.  Invert the applicator tube upright
and go to the dog's tail.  Position the tip of the tube at the
base of the tail and apply the remaining contents of the tube
to the dog's rump near the base of the dog's tail. Reapply
once a month, if necessary.

PRECAUTIONS: 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
contact with eyes. After using, wash hands with soap and
water.

DO NOT USE ON CATS. Do not use near fish. Consult a
veterinarian before using on pregnant animals, sick animals or
animals under drug or other pesticide treatment. Do not use on
nursing animals or animals under 12 weeks of age. Discontinue
use if adverse effects are observed. If condition persists,
consult your veterinarian.

FIRST AID: 

IF SWALLOWED, do not induce vomiting. Call a physician or
Poison Control Centre immediately. IF IN EYES, flush with
plenty of water. If irritation persists, get medical
attention.  IF ON SKIN, wash affected area with soap and



water. If irritation persists, get medical attention.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Store in a cool, dry place away from
food and out of the reach of children. Do not reuse empty
container.  Wrap empty container and discard with household
garbage.

For more information, call our flea & tick Hotline at 1-800-
688-7378 (9 am-5 pm E.S.T.).

Wellmark International
5420 Highway #6 North
Suite B30, R.R. #5
Guelph, Ontario 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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